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1. Patrick and Kelly Weibel

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Echo Lake

4. weebels@comcast.net

5. 02/09/2015

6. Discussion of the 185th Street Station Subarea Plan and Planned Action Ordinance

7. We have looked at the Sub-Area plan and are pleased that light rail will be here. However, we
 don't like the idea of having such tall buildings in this neighborhood. People want to live in
 Shoreline because it is NOT Seattle. Just because we want to encourage mixed-use development,
 that doesn't mean we need 7-story buildings. We would prefer to limit building height to 45'
 buildings all around this area to keep a distinct Shoreline character. 

If the city is going to increase density, what are the plans for mitigating the increase in traffic?
 Traffic is already heavy on 185th and Meridian, and 5th NE is becoming a thoroughfare.
Thank you.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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